
From: Phillip and Sarah Lincoln 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 February 2012 4:04 PM 
To: CCAAC 
Subject: Gift card reform feedback 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to input into gift card reform - particularly the topic of expiry dates 
and unused gift cards. 

  

I support the Government's inititaive on this and would suggest that the scope of the reform be 
extended to include online "daily" deals which also impose expiry periods. Proprieters of online 
deals are already protected by limiting the number of offers that are taken up.  It seems to me unfair 
to accept people's money for a limited offer and then impose an expiry date as well. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Phillip Lincoln 

  


